
AP SCORE RELEASE SCHEDULE 

 

Students will receive access to their AP scores based on their location, 

starting on July 15. Student scores will be released at 8 a.m. ET, so 

students should make note of the local time in their time zone. To ensure 

they don't have any trouble getting their scores, they should check that they 

can sign in to their College Board account before scores release. If they 

don't remember their username or password, they can recover them on the 

site—they shouldn't create a new account. 

Here is the link to the schedule: 

https://apscore.collegeboard.org/scores?SFMC_cid=EM316959-&rid=157211995 
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